
 
 

Memorandum  

 

 
TO: Krista Power, City Clerk  FILE:  
 
FROM: 

 
Kayla Dixon, Commissioner – Infrastructure & Operations 

 
DATE: 

 
11/18/2024 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Red Light Cameras – Request for Report - Outstanding Item  
2024-103-INO 

 
MEETING & 
DATE: 

 
Committee of the Whole - 12/02/2024 

 

 
At the January 22, 2024 City Council Meeting, Council directed Administration to report 
back on Red Light Cameras. The resolution required Administration to report back on or 
before October 28, 2024. 
 
On July 15, 2024 Administration recommended the date for the report back be changed 
from October 28, 2024 to December 2, 2024 due to consultant capacity limitations. The 
consultant’s report was recently received; therefore Administration recommends the 
report back date be changed from December 2, 2024 to a Committee of the Whole 
meeting in the First Quarter (Q1) of 2025. This will provide Administration time to review 
the information and provide a recommendation for Council’s consideration. 
 
Administration provides the following for Council’s consideration:  

WITH RESPECT to the Memorandum from Kayla Dixon, Commissioner – 
Infrastructure & Operations, dated December 2, 2024, we recommend that the 
date for the report back of Outstanding Item 2024-103-INO Red Light Cameras 
be changed from December 2, 2024 to the First Quarter (Q1) of 2025; 
 
AND THAT any necessary bylaws be presented to Council for consideration. 

 
 

 


